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To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to confirm that this September to October, [ENTER NAME], will be participating in CHALLENGE: LYMPHEDEMA, an online charity fundraising event.  We are thrilled to support and endorse this initiative as the LAO is pleased to be the beneficiary. We are grateful to [ENTER NAME] for their organization of this event, dedication to the lymphedema community, and efforts in raising awareness for this underrepresented condition. 
You can see updates on the Lymph Ontario Social Media pages, Instagram, Facebook and Twitter as well as our own Lymphontario.ca page.
The LAO strives to provide education, information, and support to people living with lymphedema, a chronic health condition, in Ontario. The LAO is a volunteer-run non-profit organization and all proceeds will go to our Compassion Fund, which allows access to necessary care for those that cannot afford it in the Lymphedema community. As well as expand resources, increase the number of education events, and improve awareness, catering to the needs to families and individuals living with lymphedema in Ontario.
Thank you again for your generous support of this wonderful event! If you have any questions, comment, or would simply like to learn more about the LAO please feel free to contact us at info@lymphontario.ca or visit our website at www.lymphontario.ca to find out how to sign up for CHALLENGE: LYMPHEDEMA! 

Sincerely, 

Dolores Steinwall
President
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